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Good Morning Elana, 

I hope you are doing well. I am reaching out today to explore the possibility of Compass ELC
and TimberNook-Peterborough partnering with the Millbrook Valley Trail Committee for
Summer 2021. 

I know that we had previously spoke about this prior to the Covid restrictions came into place,
and so I thought I would share information about the TimberNook program again.

TimberNook was designed as the vehicle to get children outdoors in sensory-rich
experiences that inspire, restore, and challenge the mind and the body. We strive to
be the “living example” of what real, authentic outdoor play should look like.

Compass ELC was the first organization to bring this world-renowned program to
Ontario, and was only the second in Canada. TimberNook provides programming that
is on the leading edge of research in child development, and staff are continually
training to stay up to date on the newest information. 

We are looking to offer this wonderful opportunity to the children of Millbrook and
surrounding area this summer! We have had very successful partnerships with Kawartha Land
Trust and Lakefield College School in the past. 

If this is something you think that the Trails Committee would be interested in partnering on, I
would love to provide further details! 

I look forward to hearing from you, 

Jenna Trumbull, RECE
Timbernook-Peterborough
Compass Early Learning and Care
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